
 
 
 
Dear Central Office Administrators, School Principals, 
Educational Leaders & Educators. 
  
Griffin RESA strives to meet your system/school professional learning and support 
service needs.  To effectively plan activities and prioritize services to our systems and 
schools, each year we conduct a needs assessment survey.  Please click on the link 
below to access the survey we will use to plan activities and services for the 2024-2025 
school year: 
  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GriffinRESA2324 
 

We appreciate your time and effort in responding to the items in this survey. Our agency 
aims to use the information that you share to provide exceptional customer service in 
meeting these identified needs. Therefore, it would be most helpful to have the survey 
results by Friday, February 16, 2024.  Should you have any questions or need 
additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at sgordy@griffinresa.net or 
(770) 229-3247. 
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